
From: Uacobs@ci.bend.or.us [mailto:Uacobs@ci.bend.or.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 2:10PM 
To: Jann Carson 
Cc: RChristie@ci.bend.or.us; dangus@ci.bend.or.us 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 

Hello Ms. Carson, 

I have attached the relevant City of Bend Police Department's policies as per your request. These policies 
are readily obtainable and do no require manual research time. 

The City of Bend Police Department currently does not use automatic license plate readers (ALPR); 
therefore, policy and information regarding ALPR is not available. 

Request number 3 (If your police department has obtained cell phone data from cell phone carriers in the 
past threes years:) would require a significant amount of research and manual data gathering as noted in 
the cost estimate previously sent. 

Please let us know if we can be of any further assistance. 

Best regards, 

Laura Jacobs 
Administrative Specialist IV 
Bend Police Department 
City of Bend 
(541) 322-2971 

From: Jann Carson <jcarson@aclu-or.org> 

To: "RChristie@ci.bend.or.us" <RChristie@ci.bend.or.us> 

Cc: "LJacobs@ci.bend.or.us" <LJacobs@ci.bend.or.us>, "dangus@ci.bend.or.us" <dangus@ci.bend.or.us> 

Date: 10/17/201211:37 AM 

Subject: RE: Public Records Request 

Dear Ms. Christie, 

Thank you for this update. Could you please break down your estimate by telling me the costs for letting us know 
whether or not BPD has the policies in the areas and for sending us copies of relevant policies from our request for 
information regarding BPD requests for cell phone records. 

Thank you. 

Jann Carson 
Associate Director 
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ACLU of Oregon 
(503) 227-6928 voice 
(503) 227-6948 fax 
www.aclu-or.org 

From: RChristie@ci. bend.or .us [ mailto: RChristie@ci. bend.or. us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 11:12 AM 
To: Jann Carson 
Cc: Uacobs@ci.bend.or.us; dangus@ci.bend.or.us 
Subject: Public Records Request 

Dear Ms. Carson, The Bend Police Department has received your records request. The 
Department estimates that it will take approximately 16 hours at $48.07 per hour to complete 
the request (est. $769.12) . Once the research is complete I will send you an invoice prior to 
providing the records. Please let me know if you would like us to proceed or modify your 
request. 

Thank you. 

Robyn Christie 
City Recorder 
541-388-5517 
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: Emails are generally public records and therefore subject to public 
disclosure unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law. 

Emails can be sent inadvertently to unintended recipients and contain confidential or privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please 
advise by return email and delete immediately without reading or forwarding to others. Thank you. 

PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: Emails are generally public records and therefore subject to public 
disclosure unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law. 

Emails can be sent inadvertently to unintended recipients and contain confidential or privileged 
information. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please 
advise by return email and delete immediately without reading or forwarding to others. Thank you. 
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